
Good morning Gateway Guardians, 

Here is our news for Wednesday, Oct. 3rd 

With the High School and Beyond event at Jackson coming up on Tuesday, October 9th we are having our 

annual high school and beyond spirit week. This Friday is the first High School and Beyond spirit day and 

the theme is Gateway Guardians, so be sure to wear your Gateway gear or blue and gray clothing this 

Friday! On Monday the theme is college day, so be sure to wear your favorite college gear. Finally, next 

Tuesday will be Jackson high school and college sweatshirt day! 

Please remember to enter the High School and Beyond evening event raffle.  During this optional 

evening event, you will be able to eat pizza, hear from a keynote speaker, and participate in a 

college/career fair!  You need not attend to enter the raffle, but please do consider attending this event 

on Tuesday, October 9th.  Raffle tickets can be turned into the counseling office.  There will be two raffle 

winners for each grade level. 

If you haven’t registered to sell magazines tonight would be perfect. Remember it is easy, just 

use your QR code.  If you lost the code, there are extras at the kiosk at the front office.  You can 

even register through the Gateway Facebook page.  There is a link and you don’t have to find the QR 

code paper !   

The magazine sale fundraiser ends Tuesday, Oct. 9th. 

The sixth grade Fall social is on Monday, Oct. 8th, from 3 until 5pm.  Tickets are $4 with an ASB 
card or $5 without and can be purchased from the office before school and at lunch on 
Thursday, Friday and Monday.  Hope to see you there.   
 
Thank you Gateway Guardians and remember – Guard your character! 

 


